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The City has reviewed operations and has revised Facility User Guidelines for rental groups.   Effective Friday, October 16th participants will be permitted access to facilities 30 minutes prior to their booking. Participants are permitted to remain in the facility (including their assigned change rooms) up until 30 minutes following their booking.  Showers will be available with disinfection provided in-between rental groups.  “Participant” includes athletes, parents/guardians, coaches, official, volunteers and staff.  Updated Facility Use Guidelines are attached and can always be found at https://www.reddeer.ca/recreation-and-culture/outdoor-recreation/facility-and-park-rentals/.
 
Friday’s change will require the concerted effort of our sport groups to be successful.  Added City responsibilities for cleaning and disinfection result in short timelines to turn around the field of play, change rooms, spectator and lobby areas.  You MUST communicate with your participants the expectation for attending/leaving spaces 30 minutes pre/post facility bookings and positively support City staff to implement this change.  Inability to follow the new 30 minute access requirements may result in reverting to our previous 15 minute timelines without access to shower facilities.  Recreation staff look forward to providing the expanded service – we know that it means greater flexibility for our sport groups to deliver programming.  Thank you in advance for working together with us to positively implement this change.  

